
 

IMPORTANT UPDATE FROM STAHLS’ TRANSFER PAPER EXPERTS 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We regret to inform you that after careful consideration, we have made the decision to close the 

Transfer Paper Experts website as of June 30th, 2023. We want to express our sincere appreciation 

for your business throughout the years. We have enjoyed serving you, and we will truly miss the 

interactions and relationships we have built with you. 

With the growth in transfer technologies such as Direct-to-Film, we have shifted our focus as an 

organization to better support print on demand technology and services. Our line of full color, 

quality DTF transfers are available to order through both STAHLS’ and STAHLS’ Transfer Express 

websites.  

With UltraColor® MAX DTF Transfers, there is no minimum order and next-day shipping, so you 

can simply upload your design and get your transfers quickly, whether you need just 1 transfer or 

100! 

Our team is currently working on making the necessary arrangements to ensure that the closure 

goes as smoothly as possible. We understand that this news may come as a disappointment to you 

and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We appreciate your understanding and 

patience as we work through this process. 

Again, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your business. We hope that you will continue 

to thrive and succeed in all your future endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Transfer Paper Experts Team 

 

https://www.stahls.com/home
https://www.transferexpress.com/

